
        

            

2020 WOOD BADGE CAMPERSHIP APPLICATION 
N3-380-20 

 

THOMAS M. BARBER MEMORIAL FUND 
 

This Campership Program helps Adult Wood Badge participants realize their personal goal of 

attending Wood Badge Leadership Training in the Greater Niagara Frontier Council after all other 

sources of funding are exhausted.  It is expected that each person pay the $75 Deposit as part of 

the fee as Campership funds are limited. 
 

DIRECTIONS: 

1. ALL INFORMATION NEEDS TO BE COMPLETED FOR CAMPERSHIP TO BE CONSIDERED. 

2. All requests MUST be signed by the participant attending the course N3-380-20. 

3. There is no assurance that funds will be automatically available.  Campership monies are raised yearly 

through special efforts by the THOMAS M. BARBER MEMORIAL FUND.  Sponsors include: private 

citizens, companies, foundations and other Wood Badge members. 

4. Camperships are granted solely on need of the individual.   

5. Determination of amount of Campership assistance granted is made by the Scholarship Committee, and  

based on need. 

6. Indicate dollar amounts in each column NOT percentages. 
                                                                                                       

                                            HOME COUNCIL _________________UNIT # _______  

                             (circle one) -  POSITION - PACK/ TROOP/ CREW /DISTRICT/COUNCIL MEMBER 

 

Name _____________________________________ Home Phone (           )__________________ 

 

Address_____________________________________________________ Cell Phone  (           )__________________ 

 

City ________________________________________________________Zip Code __________________________ 

 

Signed: _________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Participant Name Wood Badge 
Total  

Course 

Fee 

My Total 

Contribution 

Including 

deposit 

My Unit 

Contribution 

Amount 

Requested 

Amount 

Approved 

 
May 1-3, 2020 & June 

6-7, 2020 
300 75    

 

 

EXPLANATION OF NEED MUST BE COMPETED: 
Please indicate below (or on an additional sheet) information which may be helpful to the Scholarship Committee in 

establishing need for the Wood Badge participant: 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

RETURN ALL COPIES TO THE GNFC COUNCIL SERVICE CENTER BY 

March 1, 2020 
Any Questions, please contact Bob Blatz, Bob.Blatz@scouting.org or (716) 512-6215 

 

 

mailto:Bob.Blatz@scouting.org

